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Heller Statement on the One Year 

Anniversary of Osama bin Laden’s Death 

(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement on the one year anniversary of Osama bin Laden’s death.

“A year ago today, Navy Seals risked their lives to bring justice to our nation and the thousands who lost their lives and loved ones on 9/11.  These individuals are without doubt true heroes.  We should take a moment to honor and thank the men and women in uniform who have done so much for this great nation and remember those who have given their lives in service their country.  While we must remain vigilant against those who wish to do us harm, today marks a historic day for the United States of America,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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